PRL Committee

From: adele rugg <adeleonmaui@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 4:39 PM

To: PRL Committee

Subject: PRL-43

Aloha ..

| am writing to strongly support PRL-43 .. Amending Chapter 12.24A, Maui County Code, Relating to Exceptional
Trees.

As a thirty-year resident of Luana Kai Resort on South Kihei Road, | admit that each and every day, | have loved and
appreciated the ten monkeypod trees that border our property. They are always a welcoming site to both owners,
guests and visitors. Also, seeing all of our other beautiful trees around our island, | am so pleased that the Arborist
Committee has recommended so many additional trees for inclusion in the County of Maui's exceptional trees.

I am humbly asking for your support of PRL-43.

Mahalo nui loa.

Aloha from ..

Adele Rugg



